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Gautho, Julia

From: Susana Glina Zubiate <sglinazubiate@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 10:34 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Walking path in depot hill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear City Council Members, 
 
As a long time citizen of Capitola, I write now to ask about the maintenance and repair of the drain 
which led to the degradation and undercutting of the cliff between Saxon St. and Hollister St. in Depot 
Hill.   
 
Many citizens had noted and asked for repairs to be done to this major drain throughout the many 
years that I have lived here and very little was done to maintain it or address the problems associated 
with it.  This has resulted in the loss of a lot of land and the closing of the major portion of the cliff 
path; a blow to both the neighbors and the many tourists that regularly utilize this path. 
 
I request that the council vote to properly repair the drain, what is existing of the path and other 
sources of possible man made issues that lead to its upper section degradation, and then reopen the 
path the for the benefit of all.  
 
Sincerely, 
Susana Glina 


